
Institute ofInternational Education 
809 UN ITEDNATIONS PLAZA, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 

June 1, 1967 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Professor of Philosophy 
Bryn Mavr College 
Bryn Mavr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

The Institute is making arrangements for the review of applications for awards 
under the Fulbrigbt-Hays Program for the academlc year 1968-69. Your previous 
participation on the National Screening Committee has been most valuable and I 
am therefore vriting, on behalf of the Institute's Board of Trustees, to ask 
you to serve agaín, as chairman on the section vhich will review applications 
for awards to Spain and Portugal. 

This section is scheduléd to meet on Tuesday, January 16, 1968 from 9:30 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. at the Institute's headquarters, 809 United Nations Plaza, New 
York City. 

Any expenses entailed by your attendance at the meeting will be paid by the 
Institute• 

I look forward to your reply. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kenneth Holland 
President 
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